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Fiscal Analysis 

 

As the State Board of Cosmetology is not an appropriated agency, there will be no fiscal impact 

to the State of Oklahoma. However, with the proposed change in fees, the Board expects to see 

an increase of $482,447 in fee revenue. 

 

FY’25 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 
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